March 24, 2016
Philip W. Clark, PE
Clark Consulting Engineers
19 Ryan Rd 
Edgewood, NM 87015
Re:
Signal Pointe Subdivision at Signal/Ventura  (C20D070)
Grading and Drainage 
Engineers Stamp Date 9/15/2015 
Engineer’s Certification of Scour Wall dated 3-17-16
Dear Mr. Clark,
Based upon the Certification received 3/18/2016, the As-Built Certification of the scour wall is not accepted for the following reasons: 

· Approval of the Grading Plan was conditional upon you providing wall details, calculations, and specifications.  Only wall sections were submitted to Hydrology.  
· Wall sections do not show the scour line limits 

· The key has no reinforcing and with the 2’ length dimension shown, significant reinforcing would be expected in a key of that length.  

· Structural Calculations for the wall need to be provided. 

· Site inspection shows that the middle portion of the wall along the northern boundary is incomplete.  Furthermore, there were 16” pilaster blocks sitting on top of 12 in wide CMU blocks with cells open to the dirt.  Structural Engineer responsible for the wall design should perform a site visit and provide an Engineer’s Certification of the wall  (not the Civil Engineer) 
· Fill and CMU debris were in the natural channel.  
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-36953999.
Sincerely,

Rita Harmon, P.E.

Senior Engineer, Planning Dept.
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